


“A GG-1 Story” by Neal J. Conway was first published in the July, 1989 issue of The Train collectors Quarterly. Neal
Conway is the author of Tales From Old Bethesda and lives in Washington, DC. See nealjconwaycom. Subject: Neal
Conway reminisces on his boyhood quest for a favorite Lionel train engine: the 2332 GG-1.


